
CANNED GOODS

BMS DONATION DRIVE

The Jr. Herd and Student Council are joining forces to
keep Bucks around town warm and well-fed. From Nov.

28 - Dec. 16, these two BMS clubs are asking fellow
Bucks to donate non-perishable foods and new hats,

gloves, mittens, and scarves. All donations will be given
to RAM, in hopes to keep their shelves full of food and

warm clothing. 



Also, if you are feeling extremely giving, we are also
accepting gift cards of $5-$10. During RAM's toy

giveaway, it is hard to find items for teens. These gift
cards would make great stocking stuffers for area

teens! These will also be donated to RAM. 



Please find it in your heart to send at least one item with
your student. Let's all work together to fight hunger and

keep Bucks warm!

NOVEMBER 28TH - DECEMBER 16TH


